Saving and Preserving Arts and Cultural Environments
1804 North Van Ness Los Angeles, California 90028
Telephone: 213/463-1629

SPACES

2 September 1986

Emanuele N. Damonte, Jr.
442 Zamora Drive
South San Francisco, California 94080

Dear Mr. Damonte,

I enclose for your information our letter to the State Historical
Resources Commission requesting the plaque for Hubcap Ranch by late
October. We are requesting funds from the state to pay for the
manufacture of the plaque. You should be aware, however, that a stand
or base must be made at the site to hold the plague, and the state will of
course not take care of that. We are hoping your son will be able to
construct the base.

We will be in touch about the plaque and will provide any
advice/assistance we can about the base or anything else céncerning the

installation and dedication of the plaque.

Best wishes,
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Jocelyn Gibbs

Associate
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